
 

 

 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  

 

 

 

Term 3 

Year R 

Welcome 

Happy New Year to you all! 

We hope that you have all had a fantastic Christmas 

holiday and lots of memories have been made! 

We would like to say a big thank you for all the 

lovely cards and gifts that we received. 

 

Things to remember! 

Water bottles – Ensure all water bottles are 

named. 

 

PE Kits – Ensure your child has both indoor and 

outdoor PE kits that are clearly named. 

 

Weekend books – we enjoy listening to your 

child’s weekend news and it is lovely to see the 

children independently writing in their books. 
 

 

Our Value for this month  
Honesty 

Topic 
Our topic for this term is Superheroes. We will be 
answering the question – Who are our superheroes?  
 
We will kick start the term off by looking at ourselves as 
superheroes. Sharing the things that we are good at and 
the talents we all have.  
 
We will be finding out who our local heroes are in the 
community and how they help us.  
 
Towards the end of the term we will be learning about 
the comic book superheroes. For more information about 
what we will be covering, see our Topic organiser. 
 
 

A date for the Diary 

Superhero Wow Day 

We are having a fun day reviewing our terms 

learning on 

Monday 10th February 

The children can come to school dressed up as 

a local hero such as a fireman or postman or 

they can come dressed as a comic superhero 

such as Batman or Super Girl. 

Literacy 
The children will continue to learn their phonic sounds and use 

these to blend and segment words in order to read and write. 

They will continue to learn how to form their letters correctly 

as well as exploring different stories linked to our topic. 
The key books for this term are: 

Non-fiction books about people who help us 

Supertato by  by Paul Linnet and Sue Hendra 

Super Daisy by Kes Gray 
 

The children will take part in a variety of learning tasks: 

Making and writing New Years cards 

Reading new words – Word of the week, HFW 

Fact sheets 

Acting out being a superhero 

Asking questions 

Using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops 

Rhyming words 

 

 

Maths 

Over the course of the term the children will be 

using their knowledge of numbers to: 

 Solve simple addition and subtraction 

calculations 

 Identify number bonds to 5 

 Identify number bonds to 10 

 Comparing weight 

 Creating patterens 

 Place value  

 Recognising numbers to 20. 

 

They will also continue learning more about 2D and 

3D shapes including being able to describe the 

properties. 
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